
We have been working with the ICB to make further improvements to the MMR 
Searches to enable more targeted cohorts.  Therefore the MMR Catch-Up searches 
have been updated to v1.2 and are available now for copying and pasting from 
ES&R into your practice folders. 
 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE – Due to the nature of the coding of vaccinations, we cannot 
guarantee complete accuracy, therefore caution is required and any queries 
should be reviewed against the patient’s electronic record. 


